
U.S. Department of Labor Bureau of Labor Statistics
JOLTS Data Collection Center

2300 Main St., STE 1104
Kansas City, MO 64108

833-985-9693

September 23, 2025
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Dear contact:

You recently requested to report your Job Openings and Labor Turnover Survey (JOLTS) data by 
email. Soon, you’ll receive an email from joltsmail_kc@bls.gov that you will reply to with your 
monthly JOLTS data. 

The JOLTS data collection period begins on the first business day of each month and lasts 
approximately two and a half weeks. At the start of each month, you will receive an email reminder to 
report your JOLTS data for the prior month. At the start of each month, you will receive an email 
reminder to report your JOLTS data for the prior month. Up to three additional reminders will be sent 
if we have not received your data. 

When it is time to report, please submit your data in the body of a response to the email reminder. You 
can also attach an external file containing your data if that is preferable. You can email your JOLTS 
data 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.
If you have any questions or concerns, please email JOLTSWebHelp@bls.gov or call 1-833-985-9693.

Thank you for your participation in JOLTS. We look forward to receiving your data by email. 

Best regards, 

David Sigmon
Data Collection Center Manager
Bureau of Labor Statistics
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